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I forgot to tell you I'll most likely bring someone withg me...DaveTo:	ALLcc:	 From:	Christopher 

Barger/ARRBDate:	06/05/96 03:04:44 PMSubject:	Picnic UpdateWe have had a slight change in plans... if it 

rains saturday, we are going to postpone the picnic for another day, rather than have an indoor party.  I think 

it would just work best.The current plan looks like this:  since they are currently predicting rain for the 

weekend, if they are still predicting as much on Friday afternoon, David and I will make the call to postpone 

and let everyone know before they leave work.  If the forecast changes, then David and I will make the final 

call on Saturday morning; whether to say, "Green, Green," or "abort, abort."  Around 11:00 on Saturday, if 

we'd planned on holding it but decide to cancel, I will call people and get a telephone tree going to fill people 

in. If you don't hear from me, expect to be there at 1:00 or soon thereafter. 
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